

COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

EXCEPTIONAL STUDENT LEADERSHIP UNIT 1560 Broadway, Suite 1175 • Denver, Colorado 80202-5149 303.866.6600 • 303.866.6694 • www.cde.state.co.us

Robert K. Hammond Commissioner of Education

Diana Sirko, Ph.D. Deputy Commissioner

Keith Owen, Ph.D. Associate Commissioner

Fall, 2011

Dear Student:

Thank you for participating in your transition IEP meeting and completing the attached survey. Because it is important that what is happening in high school now is designed to link directly to your desired goals after high school, we are interested in whether or not that link has been made.

This information will be used to help us prepare training for high school special education teachers to continue to improve the transition planning process. Our overall goal is to help students have better outcomes after high school.

Please take a few minutes to complete the attached survey and return it directly to the Colorado Department of Education in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided.

Thank you for taking the time to share your opinion. Your feedback will be most helpful to us.

Sincerely,

Secondary Transition Services Team

BSRASRS GODSBY

Barbara Goldsby, Supervisor

